
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
07.09.2006  N 411/19-091-1469 
Chairman if Civil International Committee on preparation World public opinion to execution of First World Congress 
of Spiritual Unify V.A. Vasiljev 
 
Dear Valery Alexandrovuch, 
 
We with Great interesting to read Your Letter to Minister Foreing of Ukraine B.I. Tarasuk from 17.08. this year and 
very attention read the information about work of Civil International Committee on your Web-Page. Because we 
want to mark - of course the Work of Committee and the Work of its First Vice-Chairman Dr Ernesto Garcia (de 
Riwas) must to mark high Value. We sure that civil's activites of Your Committee in the fields supported people, 
which was ataks the terrorisrs, supported high moral still life and intellectual-spiritual liders of World, supported 
democrasy in Ukraine, development the international science cooperation and protection Right Men to help decision 
global problem of People. We want to say that only the way to unify work of Government Countres of Wide World, 
with one side, with work of civil's section (field), with other side, we will be may to win World's Terrorism, 
epidemic, poverty, arm's conflicts and others. Because the idea of Civil International Committee on preparation 
World public opinion to execution of First World Congress of Spiritual Unify will be to help the spiritual development 
Natios, mastering the lines of between civilization's crack of Wide World and created cooperation of World's 
Development. 
 
With respect and Good Wishes in create Work 
 
Director of Political Department  A. Cvetkov 
 
 
zsmfa@mfa.gov.ua  
 
To Mr Tarasuk, 
Minister of Ukraine 
 
Dear Sir, 
We want to say – Thank You very MUCH for the Letter from 7.09.2006 (Mr Scvetkov) !  
We have know that You have interesting of Civil International Organizations but we have not know that You will be 
read all Documents on our Web-Page www.cic-wsc.org .  
We are very glad have known its. 
We want to do first step for real work with Your Minister’s Office and our Civil International Committee because we 
send to You the Letter for Barpholomey II. We think our Letter give meeting for Your assistant with World Holy 
Patriarch Barpholomey II. 
We hope Your assistant  to ask World Holy Patriarch Barpholomey II when He may to meeting with delegation of 
Civil International Committee in 2006-2007. 
 
Sincerely, 
All Yours 
Alexander and Valery 
Vasiljev 
From  University’s  HUST 
 
 


